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Dear Parents, 
 
 

Change of the Date for Paying the Reservation Fee for 2013/14 
 
 

        The date for paying the Reservation Fee stated in the circular “Letter 
of Intent on Registration and Reservation for a School Place in 2013/14” is 
2 July 2013.   As more preparation time for handling parents’ payment 
arrangement is needed, the date for payment (direct debit or bank 
cheques) will be deferred to 2 August 2013.   You are advised to take 
note of this change. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO 
Principal     

 


